
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

Oakdale School is experiencing enrollment changes due to the number of students expected to attend our
school during the 2022/2023 school year. As a result of family mobility and class size reduction regulations, it is
difficult to predict the pupil space needed at our school for the next school year. As a result, we cannot
guarantee that your child will remain at Oakdale School for the 2022/2023 school year.

Therefore, In order to comply with class size laws and policies, we must maintain our school’s
Transitional Kindergarten thru 3rd grade sites average. It may be necessary for us to transport your
child to another school in the Twin Rivers Unified School District once our classes reach these ratios.
If your child is the most recently enrolled student at a grade level that exceeds the student to teacher
ratio, they will be overflowed to another district school.

I want to assure you that we will make every effort not to move students; however, should your child be
affected by a change in classroom or school you will be notified prior to their transfer. If you have any questions
regarding this issue, I will be happy to discuss them with you personally.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Powell
Linda Powell, Principal

Oakdale PK-8th School

Mrs. Lee-Yang
May Lee-Yang, Vice Principal

Oakdale PK-8th School

I have read and understood that my child may have to be overflowed to another district school.

_______________________________________ _________________
Parent/Guardian Signature Date
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